
MEGHALAYA BOARD OF SCHOOL EDUCATION 
HEADQUARTERS :::: TURA. 

 
 

 

PUBLIC NOTICE 
Dated Tura, the 7th March, 2023. 

 
 

Candidates of all streams who are appearing the HSSLC Examination, 2023 are 

hereby informed that in order to pursue their further studies in any of the Universities/Colleges 

in the country have to appear the Central Universities  Entrance Test which is mandatory to get 

admission in undergraduate courses. 

 

To know about the CUET students may refer to the Public Notice of the National 

Testing Agency dated 9th February, 2023 in their website www.nta.ac.in The last date for 

registration is the 12th  March, 2023. 

 

All Heads of institutions are requested to give wide publicity to their students so 

that they don’t miss the opportunity to appear the said examination. The public notice is also 

available in mbose.in.   

 

 

 

 

( T. R. Laloo ) 

Controller of Examinations, 

Meghalaya Board of School Education, 

Tura. 
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